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University Office of the President

September 12, 2023

The Honorable Jenna Persons-Mulicka
Chairwoman, Lee County Legislative Delegation
2120 Main Street, Ste. 208

Fort Myers, FL 33901-3010

Dear Chairman Persons-Mulicka:

Please allow this letter to serve as a formal request for President Timur to be placed on the
Lee County Legislative Delegation's Public Hearing agenda scheduled for October 30, 2023.
We kindly request to be placed on the agenda as early as possible. President Timur will
present Florida Gulf Coast University's priorities for the upcoming 2024 legislative session.

Thank you for the opportunity to participate in the Lee County Legislative Delegation's Public
Hearing and your consideration of the early agenda request. If you should have any
questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

J:nnifer Goen, Director

Office of Government Relations

(239) 590-7410

cc: Aysegul Timur, PhD., President

10501 FGCU Boulevard South, Fort Myers, FL 33965-6565 | 239.590.1055 | 239.590.1059 fax | fgcu.edu
An Affirmative Action Equal Opportunity Employer - A member of the State University System of Florida



